
	

	
	
 

Thursday 20th May 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Collecting Year 11 Results – August 2021 
 
Year 11 GCSE, BTEC and VTQ results will be available for collection from St Mary 
Magdalene Secondary Phase on Thursday 12 August 2021 between 10am and 12 
noon, subject to Covid restrictions. 
 
You and your child are very welcome to arrive at any point during this time to 
collect their results and join us in celebrating their grades. After receiving their 
results, your child can immediately enroll in our Sixth Form until 2pm; further 
information will follow with regards to the enrolment process. 
 
If your child is unable to collect their results, you can arrange for the results to be 
collected by a nominated adult by completing the form below. Please note that 
the person collecting must be over the age of 18 and present some ID to confirm 
their identity. Please ensure that the form below is returned to school (in paper or 
electronic format) by 22 July. Any results not collected by the student or a 
nominated adult will be posted home at noon on 12 August. 
 
I look forward to congratulating your child on their results on 12 August. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tom Greenwood 
Vice Principal 
 
 
Please complete the form below and return to us only if your child is unable to 
collect their results: 
 
 

I ________________________________________ confirm that  
(parent/carer name) 
 
 

________________________________________  will collect examination results for 
(nominated adult name) 
 
 

_________________________________________ on Thursday 12 August 2021. 
(student name) 
 
 
 
 


